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KLCC seeks Organizational 
Representative  

 
For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 3, Kenténha/October 2019) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) would like to would like to inform the community that they are 
seeking a person to fill the position of KLCC Organizational Representative.  
 
Interested persons should be over eighteen (18) years of age, be an indeterminate 
employee with an Executive Directors Committee* organization, be registered on the 
Kanien’kehá:ka of Kahnawà:ke Registry and have a sincere interest in the Community 
Decision Making Process.  
 
The person selected will be formally appointed by the KLCC for a two-year term and  will 
be expected to participate in KLCC meetings (approximately 10 times per year), CDMP 
meetings and occasional CDMP activities. The meetings usually take place during regular 
business hours.  
 
Interested persons are asked to submit a letter of intent by Friday, 15 
Kentenhkó:wa/November 2019 at 4pm, to the attention of the person indicated below. 
 
*Please note that the organizations that comprise the Executive Directors Committee 
include the Kahnawake Education Center, Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre, Kahnawake 
Shakotiia’takéhnhas Community Services, Kanien’kehá:ka Onkwawén:na Raotitióhkwa 
Language & Cultural Center, Kahnawake Fire Brigade, the Kahnawake Peacekeepers, 
Kahnawake Youth Center and the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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